
         
 
 

 

GLENWOOD SCHOOL 
Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN 

Tel: 01243 373120 

Headteacher:  Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH 

E-mail  adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
 

 
 

 
 
28th April 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
NEW LUNCH MENU 
 
Further to our previous communication, we have noted that there are some 
discrepancies regarding dates.  The correct menu is printed on the reverse of this 
letter for your information and is also available on the school website. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Payne 
Headteacher 
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